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Dear customer

We regret to inform that we will revise price of following sensor heads for pirani vacuum gauges.
We had kept current list price for more than 40 years in spite of frequent cost increase of
manufacture reduction. However, there is no way anymore to sustain by only our management
effort. We thank you for your understanding.

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.

- Detail -

Sincerely

Juhoon Shin
General Manager
Components Division
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